From: Erin H

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Permanent Moratorium on CAFOs
Date: Saturday, September 14, 2019 4:59:45 PM

| support a permanent moratorium on swine concentrated animal feeding operations
(CAFOs) in the Buffalo River Watershed. | have lived in NWA for over 26 years and we need to
protect the Buffalo National River.

Thank you,

Erin Hostetler

719 NW 20th Street Bentonville, AR 72712
(479) 254-0574


mailto:s.erinhostetler@gmail.com
mailto:Reg-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

